

Board of Nursing

17938 SW Upper Boones Ferry Rd.
Portland OR 97224
Oregon.BN.Info@osbn.oregon.gov
www.oregon.gov/OSBN

MEMORANDUM

To: Linda Campbell, Nurse Administrator

From: Laura Blackhurst, MSN, RN, CNL, Nursing Education Policy Analyst

Date: June 30th, 2025

Re: Continuing Program Approval

During the June 26th, 2025, Oregon State Board of Nursing meeting, the Board reviewed the survey findings of your pre-licensure registered nursing program. The Board granted continuing approval to Warner Pacific University's pre-licensure registered nursing education program, through December 2031.

Please extend the Board's congratulations to your faculty and administrators.

Please accept this as your formal letter of approval.

Thank you,

Laura Blackhurst, MSN, RN, CNL (she/her/hers)

Operations & Policy Analyst

Nursing Education

Oregon State Board of Nursing

Phone: 503.568.3319 | Email: <u>laura.blackhurst@osbn.oregon.gov</u>

Mission: The Oregon State Board of Nursing is committed to protecting the public through regulatory excellence and promoting the wellness of our nursing professionals.

Vision: A Safe and healthy Oregon promoted through a healthy and diverse nursing workforce.